Dear Vinod,



Greetings from all at Shristi.



On the  occasion of the   10th anniversary celebrations of Shristi Special Academy, we take immense pleasure in informing  you that ASHA Austinhas been chosen to receive the Award for Social Harmony in Social Excellence, in recognition of your invaluable contribution to the Differently Abled children of  the Academy.



We wish to felicitate  ASHA Austin for it's  unstinted support to our organization.



We will be honoured if you will accept the award and nominate someone from ASHA Austin to grace the occasion with their esteemed presence.



We congratulate ASHA Austin on its achievements and look forward to your participation.



We will be grateful if you could confirm participation in the programme by the 20th of February 2006.



We  eagerly await your reply.



Kind regards,





Suchita & Sharon
